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April 19, 2024 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Bill Higdon, Sports Chair BC/Yukon Command 
 
SUBJECT: 2024 Euchre Championship Tournament 
 
Memo 23.24 
   
 
Comrades,  
 
I am pleased to announce that the host Branch of the 2024 Euchre Championship will be #88 
Maple Ridge. The championship tournament will be on Friday, September 20 and Saturday, 
September 21, 2024. 
 
Friday, September 20 – Meet and Greet 
Saturday, September 21 – Tournament Play 
 
Maple Ridge Branch #88 
12101 224th Street 
Maple Ridge, BC 
V2X 6B7 
604-463-5101 
 
Transportation: Teams using air travel could look at options of flying into the Vancouver or 
Abbotsford International Airport. There are also campsites in the area which can be utilized. 
 
Local Attractions: Golden Ears Park, Alouette Lake, The ACT Arts Centre, Raptors Ridge, 
hiking trails, and many more. 
 
Accommodations: Negotiated rates at local hotels (more details to follow). 
 
Branches and Zones wanting to participate should have their playoffs completed and the Zone 
representative team paperwork submitted to BC/Yukon Command by Thursday, August 1. 
Attached is the necessary paperwork that needs to be completed and sent to BC/Yukon Command.  
 
Completed documentation can be forwarded to: linda.candelaria@legionbcyukon.ca  
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact myself or Linda Candelaria. 
 
In comradeship,    
 
Bill Higdon 
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